
The Fayetteville Cumberland Youth Council’s mission is to serve as a 

voice for the youth in a youth-led organization, focusing on the 

betterment and promotion of our community.  FCYC serves as a cross-

generational link and participates in service projects and social events 

to promote character building and leadership development 

 

 

Attention All Military-Connected Students! 

As April is the month of the military child, the Fayetteville-Cumberland Youth 

Council (FCYC) would like to honor you for your strength, and for all the sacrifices 

you've made for your parents/guardians who serve our country. We invite you to 

attend our Military Child Appreciation Event on Monday, April 30th from 6:00 to 

7:00 pm. There will be food, activities, and a short program to celebrate your 

resilience. You will receive a certificate and purple ribbon. Whether you are new to 

the area or a long-time Fayetteville resident, this will be a great opportunity to 

meet new people and learn about the impact you have in our community.  

If you are interested in learning more about the Fayetteville-Cumberland Youth 

Council, we can get your information and get you involved in joining! 

We look forward to seeing you, 

The Fayetteville-Cumberland Youth Council  

 

Who: All military-connected teens (siblings and parents can come, too) 

Where: The FCYC office, 725 W Rowan Street 

When: Monday, April 30, from 6:00-7:00pm 

How: Please R.S.V.P. to askfcyc@gmail.com by Friday, April 27, and include  

how many people you will be bringing. 

 

 


